


August Newsletter


Special Dates

Thursday, August 5th is Pizza Day


Wednesday, August 11th is Pajama Day


Thursday, August 19th please wear your favorite-colored shirt!


Monday August 23rd we will be having an end of the Summer Party!


Reminders:

Please make all payments through kangarootime


Please make sure your child has an updated photo on kangarootime


If your child is coming in after 9:00AM, we ask for your to please call and let us know.


All topical ointments need to be signed for before using.  If you have sunscreen, bug spray,


chap stick, diaper cream etc. please make sure we know in the front foyer so we can have 
the correct paperwork filled out and signed for.


Please keep all personal toys at home.


Necklaces, bracelets, rings and open toed shoes are not to be worn for safety reasons.


The themes for each of the classrooms are fun in the sun, pirates, pets, Spain, and back to school.  
The nursery rhyme is Baa Baa Black Sheep. They will be doing lots of handprints and footprints, as 
well as projects consisting of gluing, cutting, coloring, painting and special snacks. There will also 

be sensory, math, group discussion, creative writing and also engineering.


If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to

amanda@countrysidechildcare.net

bonnie@countrysidechildcare.net


The number for the center is 774.678.0146
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